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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Community Services Grants 

 

That Administration refine the Family and Community Services granting process, and that it 

report back to council by the end of the second quarter in 2019 on its impact for the 2020-

2022 operating budget, and that the revised granting process include: 

 greater emphasis on 3 year sustainable funding for community agencies that provide 

an ongoing benefit to the community; 

 inclusion of a strategic plan that aligns with Strathcona County’s goals; 

 inclusion of an annual financial report as a measure of accountability. 

 

Background 

Councillor Bill Tonita served a Notice of Motion at the February 26, 2019 Council meeting, to 

be presented at the April 9, 2019 Council meeting. 

 

 


